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Commander’s Travel Notes  

March 8, 2023  

TO ALL PROUD POSSESSORS OF A PRICELESS HERITAGE  

The following is not an official Sons of the American Legion event 
however it affects all who qualified you to be a Son. I was honored to 
be a part of the Department of Texas Legislative Council where we 
were able to go and visit (some by appointment and others by 
dropping in) State Representatives and State Senators to discuss 
House and Senate Bills proposed for this 88th Session of the Texas 
Legislature.  

The Legislative Council consists of 30 or more current or past 
Department Officers, Committee Chairs, and Department 
Headquarters officials. The Council met the night before our trek to 
the State Capitol to receive our District Assignments and discuss the 
more than 100 House and Senate bills filed that are a priority to The 
Department of Texas The American Legion.  



Then came Wednesday the 8th of March and away we went to our 
appointments and drop-offs. I had a wonderful time meeting some 
outstanding individuals doing the people’s work. Quickly forging a 
mutually advantageous relationship for both parties. I have already 
reached out to my Legislative friends to thank them for the gracious 
hospitality shown to me by their entire staff. Their reply to me was 
quick and efficient. I was extremely honored to represent The 
American Legion.  

 

Honoring our priceless heritage  

Clifton Guillory  

 

Commander, Detachment of Texas  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


